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Us Se Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Creekside Oaks Office Park

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mre. De Mo Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Sub ject: Deficiency Evaluation Report 83-7
A 50455(e) Report Relating to
Drillco "Maxi-Bolt" Anchors For Safety-Related
Equipment May Be Improperly Installed Due To Use
of Defective Torque/Pressure Gauge
File: 83-019-026
De4e3342

Reference: Telephone Conversation between P. Narbut and
Ge Duckworth February 4, 1983

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notified of the subject Deficiency Evaluation in the
referenced telephone conversation, with a determination of reportability
to be made within thirty (30) days (March 4, 1983).

The deficiency has subsequently been determined to be Not Reportable
under the requirements of 10CFR50.55(e), therefore no written report is
required. Necessary documentation of the evaluation will be maintained
in APS files.

Very truly yours,
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Ees E« Van Brunt, Jr.

APS Vice President

Nuclear Projects Management
| ANPP Project Director
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Ue Se Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mre. D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Page 2

cc: Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Ues Se Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D« Co 20555

Tes Go Uoods, Jre

Je Ae Roedel

Ds Be. Fasnacht

Ge Ce Andogniui

Je Re Bynum

A. Cs Rogers

Be Se Kﬂplan

We Eo Ide

Je« Vorees

P. P. Klute/D. D. Green
As Ce Gehr

We Jo Stubblefield
We Go Bingham

Re Lo Patterson

Re W. Welcher

Re Me Grant

D. Re Hawkinson

Le Es Vorderbrueggen
Ge As Fiorelli

March 4, 1983
ANPP-23175-GHD/BSK



